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Ordinance No: 785-2020

The Department of Human Resources is requesting approval to accept a grant in
the amount of $100,000 from the International Public Management Association for
Human Resources (IPMA), the National Association of State Treasurers’
Foundation (NASTF), and the Center for State and Local Government Excellence
(SLGE) and Wells Fargo Foundation (henceforth known as the State & Local
Government Financial Wellness partners)Center to promote Financial Literacy to
City of Cleveland employees and to address the financial needs of our workforce.
The grant period is from September 30, 2021 to September 30, 2021.



